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Dear Families,

Welcome to fourth grade! There are a few things I wanted you to know before our
           first day! Remember the first day of school is a Half day, 8:45 am – 12:00pm.
1. Your child is welcome to bring a healthy snack to school each day.  I ask that it be only ONE item because of time restraints and that it be healthy such as fruit, veggies, crackers, etc.  He/she may also bring in a water bottle (water only) with a closable top.
2. Please return all of the forms you received in the mail as soon as possible.  This will help us to update our records. Ipad consent form and insurance money need to be turned in before the iPad can be sent home.
3. Please check your child’s planner (on the my homework app on the iPad) and homework folder every day.  Your child will write down each day’s homework as well as take home any important notes and papers in here. This is a great communication tool between home and school. Students earn, or lose, 4th grade “money” for these responsibilities.
4. If your child has a birthday during the school year he or she is welcome to bring in a birthday treat for the class on or around that day.  As many of our students may have food allergies, please send in prepackaged goodies that show an ingredient list.  Also, we encourage families to try to limit the sugar content of the treats.  If it is a summer birthday, you may pick any date (maybe his/her half birthday)!  There are currently 26 students in the class.

5. Book orders will be coming home periodically.  These are wonderful opportunities to purchase quality books and software at low prices.  A date to return the forms will be stamped on each.  Please write checks payable to the book company and not to the school.  There is also information on how to order online using a credit card.
6. Don’t forget to visit my blog! 
You can go directly to: http://clannon.edublogs.org  This is a great way to learn about important dates, class activities, class trips, tests, etc.  
7. Raffle: I hold a raffle approximately every 6 weeks. Students can use their 4th grade “money” they have earned for positive behavior and responsibility to purchase raffle tickets. I’m always looking for donations to make the raffle a success. Some ideas are: gift cards ($5 amounts), giant candy bars, bubble gum and any “hot items” that 4th graders are into. Cash donations are great too—I purchase books from Scholastic or other popular items. I will send notes home periodically letting you know when our next raffle will be in case you wish to donate.

Thank you for giving me the chance to get to know your child.  I look forward to a fantastic year and to working with you and your child toward a successful year in fourth grade!

Sincerely,  Mrs. Caryn Lannon
